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Fitch, Abby

From: lindajenniferchamberlain@gmail.com
Sent: Monday, July 8, 2024 11:35 AM
To: Public Comment
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Dog open space hearing 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern

I am writing to express my concern and wish that the dog open space should remain as it is as an amenity for 
the public and for dog walkers.  Such places are so special and contribute to the wellbeing of communities and 
to the wider common good.  I hope that this space will continue to serve this purpose in perpetuity.
Regards
Linda Chamberlain

Sent from my iPhone


